
 

 

WQ.17/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 24th JANUARY 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 31st JANUARY 2022 

 

 

Question 

  
“Will the Minister state the percentage of students receiving pupil premium at each of the following primary 

schools, with this data to be provided per school – 

 

(a) St. Peter; 

(b) St. Martin; 

(c) La Moye; 

(d) Les Landes; 

(e) Rouge Bouillon; 

(f) Springfield; and 

(g) First Tower?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Minister assumes the question refers to the Jersey Premium and the answers below are based on this: 

 

(a) St. Peter; 16.8%  

(b) St. Martin; 15.4% 

(c) La Moye; 22.2% 

(d) Les Landes; 13.0% 

(e) Rouge Bouillon; 53.3% 

(f) Springfield; 53.0%  

(g) First Tower. 44.4%  

 
 

 

 

 


